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I am attaching a note of the big points which are outstanding on the contract. Some of these will, in all 
probability, need to be escalated to the principals meeting on Wednesday. 

We are still awaiting the Infraco's drafting on the onstreet pricing schedule which is going to be critical and we 
are pressing for that as a matter of urgency - at the moment it is not possible to tell if anything else will fall out 
of that. 
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